
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF ENDERBY 
 

Report of a Public Hearing held on Monday, May 15, 2017 at 4:32 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers of City Hall. 
 
Present: Mayor Greg McCune 
 Councillor Tundra Baird 
 Councillor Brad Case 
 Councillor Roxanne Davyduke  
 Councillor Raquel Knust 
 Councillor Brian Schreiner 
 Councillor Shawn Shishido 
  
 Chief Administrative Officer – Tate Bengtson 
 Chief Financial Officer – Jennifer Bellamy 
 Assistant Corporate Officer and Planning Assistant – Kurt Inglis 
 Recording Secretary – Bettyann Kennedy 
                Press and Public 
 
Mayor McCune read the rules of procedure for the public hearing and introduced the following 
bylaw:  
 
Zoning Bylaw No. 1550, 2014 Amendment Bylaw No. 1634, 2017 
A bylaw to increase maximum permitted gross density from 60  units per hectare to 74 units per 
hectare – 603 Cliff Avenue 
 
The Planner and Assistant Corporate Officer provided a brief overview of the application and 
expressed staff’s support.  There are concerns regarding the impact on parking however. 
 
The public was invited to make representation regarding the bylaws. 
 
Steve Campbell, on behalf of the applicant stated that the removal of the back portion of the 
building may provide for parking.  It will be tight though. 
 
There were no written submissions. 
 
The Mayor made his closing statement and declared the Public Hearing closed at 4:36 pm. 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to Section 465 (6) of the Local 
Government Act, I, Tate Bengtson, 
CAO, hereby certify this to be a fair and 
accurate report of the Public Hearing 
held on May 15, 2017. 
 
_____________                  _________ 
Signature                                      Date 

 


